
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                Free hearing screening at Theo Ratliff Center on August 8. 
 
 
Think you have a hearing loss? If you are 18 years of age or older the 
Hear Here Alabama project with the University of Alabama would like 
to invite you to participate in a research study.  The study will help to 
increase access to hearing healthcare in rural areas of Alabama. As part 
of the study, you will be given a free hearing screening and be asked 
questions about your health.  Testing will take place at: Theo Ratliff 
Activity Center, 306 1st Ave, Demopolis Tuesday August 8, 10am – 2pm. 
The study will take about 30 minutes to complete. For completing the 
study, you will be given a $10 gift card.    
 
Read more at: https://www.demopolistimes.com/2023/07/27/free-
hearing-screening-at-theo-ratliff-center-on-august-8/ 
 
If you missed this screening and need more information for future 
dates for screening, click on the above link. 
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